
        

                     
 

Sacraments
Confessions: 
Friday 11am 
Saturday 8am and 3:30pm; Wednesday 8pm; 
One-half hour before Mass on Sunday.
Anytime by appointment. Confessions are held in the Church.

Matrimony: Parish couples planning to be married must make 
arrangements with the Office at least six months prior to the 
intended date of marriage.

Baptism: Baptisms are held on Sundays at 1:30pm. Baptism 
class is the Friday before the 3rd Sunday of the month 7pm. 
Call the office for details. 

Anointing of the Sick: We are privileged to bring Holy  
Communion and administer the Holy Anointing to the sick and 
homebound upon request. Please call the office to let us know  
your needs.

Parish Staff 
Reverend James Gould, Pastor
Reverend John Heisler, Parochial Vicar
Mr. Larry Hammel, Deacon
Mrs. Amy Harrison, Business Manager
Mrs. Leslie Sheldon, Office Manager
Mrs. Diane Taylor, DRE - Director of Religious Ed
Mrs. Janice Rees, CRE, Sunday Bulletin, Website
Mrs. Lindsay Glass, Director of Youth Ministry
Mr. Michael Galdo, Director of Music
Mrs. Laura Burgess, Sacristan
Mr. Tim McGinn, Facilities Manager
Mr. Jerry Jones, Custodian
Mrs. Maria Alvarenga, Custodian
Mr. Antonio Alvarenga, Custodian

Contact Info
Parish Office - 540-338-6381
office email - l.sheldon@saintfrancisparish.org
Religious Education Office - 540-338-4497
RE email - RE@saintfrancisparish.org
In case of an emergency - 540-338-6440
37730 St. Francis Court, Purcellville, VA  20132
www.SaintFrancisParish.org

Welcome!
Please register and become part of our parish 
community. You may fill out a registration form in the parish 
office during business hours.

Office Hours - M-F 8:30am-4pm 
(Office closed between 12noon and 1:15pm daily)

Moving? If you are leaving the parish, please 
let us know by calling or dropping a note. 

Saint Francis de Sales Catholic Church
THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST      JUNE 11, 2023

Benediction/Adoration 
Friday - Adoration is held every Friday following the 
12noon Mass through the evening and overnight until 
Saturday morning before the 9am Mass
Wednesday Holy Hour at 7pm 

Sunday Mass
Saturday Vigil - 5pm
Sunday - 7am, 8:30am, 10:30am, 12:15pm, 
5:30pm (Mass with contemporary music)

Daily Mass       
Monday through Thursday - 6:30am and 8:30am
Friday - 6:30am and 12noon
Saturday - 9am



		  Masses for the WeekTHE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST
June 11, 2023

“Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood 
remains in me and I in him.” - Jn 6:56

	 	
	 	
	 	
	 	

Readings for the Week

	 	This Week
Sun., June 11	 Men’s Basketball 8:30pm OLVH
Mon., June 12	 Knights of Columbus 7:30pm, Knights Hall
Tue., June 13	 Oktoberfest Planning Mtg. 7pm Room 107
		  Men’s Basketball 8:30pm OLVH
Wed., June 14	 SoulStitch 12pm, Knights Hall
		  Holy Hour for Miraculous Medal 7pm, Church 
Fri., June 16	 Women’s Prayer Group 7am, Chapel

+ deceased	
Sat., June 10	 Weekday	
	      9:00	 am 	 Caden Wright
Sat., June 10	 Vigil: The Most Holy Body and Blood 	
			   of Christ
	      5:00 pm	 Jack+ and Jean Burden	
Sun., June 11	 The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ
	     7:00	 am	 People of the Parish
	     8:30   am	 Stefanie Livelsberger
        10:30	 am	 + Elaine and Dick Smith
        12:15	 pm	 Luke Magin
         5:30	 pm	 + Emilie Lenhart
Mon., June 12	 Weekday
	     6:30	 am	 + Matthew James Arroyo
	     8:30	 am	 Rafael Lingad Lim
Tue., June 13	 Saint Anthony of Padua
	      6:30	 am	 Paul Beatty
	      8:30	 am	 + Dennis Broadwater
Wed., June 14	 Weekday
	      6:30	 am	 Leonardo D. Torrijos
	      8:30	 am	 + Catherine Arpino
Thu., June 15	 The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus
	      6:30	 am	 Kelly Sweeney
	      8:30	 am	 Carmen Lim Olaivar
Fri, June 16		 Weekday
	      6:30	 am	 Dave Holman
	    12:00 noon	 Maggie and Michael Mason
Sat., June 17	 The Immaculate Heart of Mary	
	      9:00	 am 	 Sara Griffith
Sat., June 17	 Vigil: 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	      5:00 pm	 + Mary Breiding	
Sun., June 18	 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time
	     7:00	 am	 + Jack Burden
	     8:30   am	 People of the Parish
        10:30	 am	 + Jerome Miles
        12:15	 pm	 + Jack Burden
         5:30	 pm	 + Donald and Ruth Heying

Sun: 	 Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a/Ps 147:12-13, 14-15, 19-	
	 20 (12)/1 Cor 10:16-17/Jn 6:51-58
Mon: 	 2 Cor 1:1-7/Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9/Mt 5:1-12
Tue: 	 2 Cor 1:18-22/Ps 119:129, 130, 131, 132, 	
	 133, 135/Mt 5:13-16
Wed: 	 2 Cor 3:4-11/Ps 99:5, 6, 7, 8, 9/Mt 5:17-19
Thu: 	 2 Cor 3:15—4:1, 3-6/Ps 85:9ab and 10, 11-	
	 12, 13-14/Mt 5:20-26
Fri: 	 Dt 7:6-11/Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8, 10 (see 	
	 17)/1 Jn 4:7-16/Mt 11:25-30
Sat:	 2 Cor 5:14-21/Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12//	
	 Lk 2:41-51

Join the Choir for Vespers
Friday, June 16 at 5pm

to celebrate the 
Feast of the Sacred Heart

Potluck reception in 
Our Lady of Victory Hall 

afterwards

go to saintfrancisparish.org 
to sign up for potluck

Diocesan Retired Priests' Second Collection
Today’s second collection is for our diocesan retired priests 
on the weekend. This collection is an opportunity for you 
to give back to our retired priests who have given the 
greater part of their lives to serve each of you and our dioc-
esan Church. Currently there are 29 retired priests and an 
additional 18 diocesan priests who will retire in the next ten 
years. Please consider donating to this important collection. 
Thank you for your kind support.

Please join us for the 
Corpus Christi Feast Day

Eucharistic Procession 
following the 12:15pm Mass today



Our thoughts and 
prayers are with ...
Our Military Members:  SGT Peter Audi, PFC 
Stephen G. Beard, 2nd LT Aleksandr Bissell, MAJ 
Andrew Cahan, USAF Mary Elizabeth Castaneda, 
SGT Ernesto G. Castro,LCpl Paul Cotter, LT Scott 
Cypher, CPT Ryan Patrick Godfrey, 2LT Alexandra 
Goodnow, Captain Ryan Patrick Grady, 2LT Patrick Gutierrez, PO2 
Robin Hunt, Christopher Largent, CPT Jamie (Jovene) Liddle, SSG 
Joshua Jovene, PFC Joseph Jovene, CPT Vincent Jovene, USAF 
Mary Catherine Kuegler, CPT Rachel (Jovene) Malletts, MAJ Chuck 
Marshall, SSG Tim Marshall, Blaise Mason, Sam A. Mason, PV2 
Brian McWilliams, 1st LT Caleb Magowan, Kenneth Kyle McWil-
liams, CPT Ross Mentzer, Kyle Minogue, Marine Nate Nelms, 
Kristin Ober, Marine Anthony Oliverio, Lcpl John Owen Patterson, 
PFC Jorge Pedroza, Gy Sgt Jose O. Ruiz Pedroza, John Pileulsley, 
Joe Pultro, CWO Jason Runner, 1LT Matthew Ryan, LT Michael 
Tappe, LCpl Frankie Thyson, Shahin Uddin, SSgt Marnie Wickman, 
A1C Joshua Wilk, 1LT Jared Willard, Col. Theodore White
The Sick: Dominic Corcoran, Mike O’Brien, Sarah Nolan, Liz Keller; 
Joanne Harrington, Charles Williams, Patricia Naomi Alvarenga, 
Joe Graber, Christina Huth, Candace Daly, Melissa Jewel, Peggy 
Johnson, Frederick Campos, Grace Costello, Daniel Ramirez, Cyn-
thia Ramirez, Silvia Vizcarra, Olga Howard, Diane Shirley, Brooke 
Cheney. Richard King, Patrick Whipp, Barney Smith
The Deceased: Jean Pelkey, Jeanne Sweet, Michael Craig, Edward 
Konchan, Patrick Gaine, Judith Miller, Jean Young, Colette Baine, 
Ellen Sullivan, Nicholas Misiti, Timotha Rainey, Mary Kay Madigan 
Ledue, Joan Jasinski, Heather Miles, Salome Torrijos, Jack Burden, 
James Lippert, Jack Spisak, Rose Lippert. Rodney Huth, Elaine 
Marshall

Dear Folks,

Am just home from a wedding 
in Maryville, Illinois.  Our own, 
Randy Frasher married his high 
school sweetheart, Nancy Hil-
lery.  Two wonderful families 
came together and pretty much 
behaved with each other... Ha! 
Ha! Ha!  The people of the par-
ish were lovely and most accom-
modating... with reception in the 
back room of the very upscale 
bowling alley and entertainment center.  It was Americana 
at its best.  

Now, back to the fast lane. Speaking to the fast lane. The 
Knights of Columbus have a new grand knight, Richard 
Vale. God bless the Knights of Columbus. They are always 
there for all of us. I heartily encourage the men of the 
parish to look into joining. You need only catch an usher 
at Mass with the badge indicating he is a member of the 
KofC.  

Speaking of the needs of the parish. It always begins with 
our devotion to the Blessed Mother and her Son. 
During the summer many of the members of our Adora-
tion Society go off on vacation and leave us short handed. 
Please consider taking an hour in prayer each Friday/Satur-
day. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place in the 
Church after the Friday Noon Mass and continues, non-
stop, to the time before the Saturday, 9am Mass. There is 
plenty to pray for, starting with the foolish pastor. Pray for 
the priests of the parish and our summer seminarian, John. 
Pray for our parishioners in the seminary and convent. Pray 
for our collegians seeking employment and those older 
folks trying to keep their employment. Pray for the angels 
to watch over those in the military and those serving in the 
political offices. May they protect them, guard them, and 
sometimes correct them. Pray for the sick and suffering in 
the parish, especially near death.  

As we are in the second year of preparation for celebrat-
ing the 50th anniversary of the Diocese of Arlington we 
focus on our devotion to the Blessed Mother. That said, we 
will host the travelling pilgrim virgin statue where a family 
may host the statue of Mary for a week, inviting family and 
friends to join in the nightly prayers. Please contact Mrs. 
Janice Rees if you are interested, 703-338-6381. As one 
family returns the statue on Sunday morning the next fam-
ily can pick it up and take the statue home for the week.

St. Francis de Sales parish, along with JMJ 
Tours is starting to plan a pilgrimage to 
Italy. JMJ led last summer’s pilgrimage to 
Canada. We are most likely leaving the 
Sunday after Thanksgiving and staying for 
a week. The pilgrimage will include Rome 
and Assisi, and either Florence or Siena. 
More details to come. Start saving your 
pennies. 

simple.   secure.   convenient.

Parish      Giving TM

A DIVISION OF JOHN PATRICK PUBLISHING, LLC account.       SOLUTION.

ONE
PHONE: 1.866.307.7140               eMAIL: info@parishgiving.org          WEB: www.parishgiving.orgPHONE: 1.866.307.7140               eMAIL: info@parishgiving.org          WEB: www.parishgiving.org

SIMPLICITY 
Go to our parish website and click on the Parish Giving logo to register or log in. 

In addition to recurring contributions, donations can be made as a one-time or an unplanned gift.

SECURITY 
Security is our top priority - sensitive account information is not stored and is never shared with a third party.

CONVENIENCE 
Online giving provides the account holder the ability to have Sunday be about our faith. 

If sickness, travel or weather prevents attendance, your contributions will continue 
uninterrupted from your bank account or credit/debit card.

PARISH BENEFITS 
Our parish will see a substantial increase in stewardship while reducing administrative costs. In addition to 

regular online giving contributions, you can also donate by any amount at any time by any means.

EASY RECORD KEEPING
24/7 account access to view and print your online giving contributions.

Parish Giving is our online giving solution.

N U R T U R E 
G R O W T H



High School

Lindsay Glass 
Director of Youth Ministry 

540-338-6381 or 
l.glass@saintfrancisparish.org

Diane Taylor, DRE
d.taylor@saintfrancisparish.org

Summer Office Hours - M-TH 11am-3:30pm

Dear Parents, 
Religious Education registration is open! Please re-
view the email sent at the end of May. Carefully look 
through the class schedule to select the best one for 
your family. New middle school classes are open on 
Wednesdays. Register early!
We have several religious education books on our lost 
and found table for pick-up. If your child didn’t bring 
home their book, please stop by the RE office to get it.  
Thank you!

Registration for Religious Education 
 Registration for next school year is open! 
The following is the schedule of classes. 

Sunday, 9 to 10:15 am 
(Mass begins at 10:30, for families who would like to attend) 

Preschool through 8th grade

Sunday, 11am to 12:15pm - RCIT

Sunday, 4 to 5pm 
High school classes (Details TBA) 

  
Monday, 5 to 6:15pm 

Kindergarten through 8th, RCIC
Adult class (details, TBA)

 Wednesday, 3:30 to 4:45pm 
Preschool through 5th grade

 
Wednesday, 5 to 6:15pm

Grades 6-8 (pending enrollment)

Saturday, 10am to12pm 
SPRED (ages 6-12) - 12 sessions

 
Remember that every year of religious education is im-
portant! Please make sure to register early. All children 
are expected to successfully complete their current 
grade-level curriculum before registering for the up-
coming school year.  
 
Sacrament preparation is a two-year process. All 
children preparing for sacraments: Communion 1 & 2 
(1st and 2nd grade), Confirmation 1 & 2 (7th and 8th 
grade), RCIC and RCIT are asked to attend classes in 
person. The homeschooling option is only available 
under extreme circumstances, with the approval of the 
Director of Religious Education and Father Gould.  

We need YOU! Catechists, Classroom Assistants, 
Hall Monitors, and Substitutes, for the upcoming 
school year. We are expanding the RE program and 
need more adult catechists! Please prayerfully consider 
joining our religious education team. We would love to 
have you!  Contact the RE office. 

SUNDAY YOUTH NIGHT  
ALL high schoolers are invited to Youth Nights most Sundays after 
5:30pm Mass in room 213.  Deepen your relationship with God, learn 
more about Jesus, and grow your desire for life-long discipleship with 
Him.  Newcomers and friends are always welcome! Due to the car wash 
and WorkCamp, our next meeting is Sunday, June 25th.  

LAST REQUEST – ITEMS NEEDED!
We are in need of several items to BORROW or donate 
for WorkCamp- water coolers, box fans, tools, even a 
large van and driver!  Scan this QR code to SEE THE 
FULL LIST and reach out to Shahin or Maggie at family-
uddin@gmail.com with questions. Last day to donate is 
June 16th!  Thank you for your generosity and prayerful support! 

REMIND
High schoolers and parents, go to https://remind.com/join/a4d636 or 
text @a4d636 to 81010 to receive text reminders and event updates.

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!
 

Go to www.saintfrancisparish.org
Click on Youth Ministry and 

follow the links. Return forms and pay-
ment to the Youth or Parish Office.

Middle School

• Arrive early!
• Park near 
   Education building
• Pay (cash/check/cc)
• Pick-up after Mass!
• Sign up TODAY!
ALL TEENS ARE 
INVITED TO HELP 
WASH CARS!

FOR RISING 9TH-12TH GRADERS!  Work at local job sites, engage 
with residents, and build friendships… enjoy games, food, music, Mass, 
Adoration, discussions, and more! REGISTRATION FORMS ARE ON-
LINE! Return form and payment to Youth or Parish Office.
ADULT CREW LEADERS NEEDED! Volunteer to be a team lead, as-
sist at worksites, with games, small group discussions, or meals. 

LET ME KNOW IF YOU CAN HELP!



St. Francis Council 11136 News Share Sunday 
The Knights will collect donations (food and checks) 
for the Share Sunday food drive this weekend after all 
masses. At this time, we are in need of the usual 
items, and also, cereal, pasta, ground regular cof-
fee, canned chicken, Mac and Cheese and jelly. 
Thank you! 
Please note: We do not accept perishables, fruit, pas-
tries or similar items. 
If anyone wishes to donate money, please make your 
check payable to Catholic Charities, NOT the Knights 
of Columbus. This will enable the giver to obtain a 
taxable donation, and will trigger a thank you from 
Catholic Charities.

COUNCIL MEETING: Our next Council meet-
ing is Monday 12 June at 7:30 in the Knights 
Hall.  We will begin the transition of the 
council officer team, please join us to discuss 
events for the 2023-2024 fraternal year.

SHARE SUNDAY COLLECTION: We will accept food donations 
before and after all Masses this weekend.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS HISTORY: Thanks to the efforts 
of Father Michael J. McGivney, assistant pastor of St. Mary’s 
Church in New Haven and some of his parishioners, the Con-
necticut state legislature on March 29, 1882, officially chartered 
the Knights of Columbus as a fraternal benefit society. The 
Order is still true to its founding principles of charity, unity and 
fraternity.
 The Knights was formed to render financial aid to members 
and their families. Mutual aid and assistance are offered to sick, 
disabled and needy
members and their families. Social and intellectual fellowship is 
promoted among members and their families through educa-
tional, charitable, religious, social welfare, war relief and public 
relief works.
 All Catholic men are eligible to become Knight and it is easier 
than ever to process an application for membership, go to 
https://kofc.org/join and with just a few entries you will be a 
member of the Knights of Columbus.

JOIN THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: It is easier than ever to 
process an application for membership, go to kofc.org/join and 
with just a few entries you will be a member of the Knights of 
Columbus.

Jay Hallam, Grand Knight
St. Francis Council #11136. Knights11136@gmail.com; 

www.facebook.com/knights11136/

Project Rachel Post Abortion 
Healing Ministry: 

888-456-HOPE or visit: www.helpafterabortion.org.

Gabriel Project Pregnancy Assistance Ministry: 
866-444-3553 or 

info@helpfor pregnantwomen.org

Day of Prayer and Healing After 
Abortion Care for Women
After Abortion Retreats: A Day of Prayer & Healing 
for women who have experienced abortion will be 
on Saturday, July 29 and Saturday, September 30. 
These group healing events are held in a private and 
peaceful setting, in English and Spanish, based on 
the Entering Canaan model. There will be an op-
portunity to hear from a past participant and others 
who have found healing. You are not alone. Take the 
first step. For confidential inquiries, please contact 
Project Rachel Ministry: (703) 841-2504 or info@
helpafterabortion.org.

Pastoral Resources for Those Suffering 
After Miscarriage, Infertility & Infant Loss
For those who are suffering the cross of infertility 
and miscarriage, you are not alone. Visit the dioce-
san website for a list of resources to support you and 
your family during your most difficult days. www.
arlingtondiocese.org/find-support/miscarriage-and-
infant-loss/

Looking for a way to help support 
Women who Choose Life?
Birthright of Loudoun, a crisis pregnancy center in Leesburg, main-
tains an Amazon Gift Registry with a wish list of reasonably priced 
items most wanted by new moms in need. Access the registry at 
www.amazon.com/registries/custom/JIJ2X48CEMTI/guest-view or 
by going to Amazon.com, “Find a Gift”, “Custom Gift List” and 
entering “Birthright of Loudoun”. 
If you prefer, cash donations can be sent to:
Birthright of Loudoun,16 Royal St, SE, Leesburg, VA 20175

OKTOBERFEST PLANNING 
MEETING

Tuesday, June 13th
7pm in Room 107

ALL ARE INVITED to help plan for 
this festive event. Please come 

and share your ideas.

St. John’s Separated and Divorced Ministry
This ministry at St. John’s the Apostle invites all separated or 
divorced Catholics in the area to join us for fellowship, support, 
and spiritual growth.  The group meets on the third Thursday of 
the month from 7:30-9:00pm in the Garden Room at the church.  
Please email separated.divorced@stjohnleesburg.com for more 
information.



Funeral Reception Coordinator Wanted
We have a tremendous team to handle this 
very special task on short notice, but we need 
a team leader.  If you could help we would be 
very appreciative!  If interested, please email womenscouncil.
sfds@gmail.com so we can add you to our team!

Next Planning Meeting - Monday, June 26th
6:30pm Rosary in the Chapel | 7pm Meeting in the Library.
All women are invited to our business meeting where we 
plan our spectacular socials & special events and discuss cur-
rent news. We welcome your ideas.

Next Social Event - Topgolf Outing
Monday, July 10th, 7pm
Topgolf Loudoun, Ashburn
Ladies, it’s time to par-tee!  Join us for a fun night 
of golfing and socializing; no prior golf skills 
required!  More details and signup information 
coming soon.

Please check our website for more details on 
each event. saintfrancisparish.org/womens-
council
New to the parish or not getting our emails? 
Email us at womenscouncil.sfds@gmail.com to 
be added to our directory.

Homeless Ministry
 Brothers and sisters, today let us 
implore this grace: to love Jesus in his 
abandonment and to love Jesus in the 
abandoned all around us. Let us ask for 
the grace to see and acknowledge the Lord who continues 
to cry out in them. May we not allow his voice to go un-
heard amid the deafening silence of indifference. God has 
not left us alone; let us care, then, for those who feel alone 
and abandoned. Then, and only then, will we be of one 
mind and heart with the one who, for our sake, “emptied 
himself” (Phil 2:7). He emptied himself completely for us. – 
Pope Francis, Palm Sunday Homily, 2023

Thank you to all those who participated by donating diaper 
bags to the Missionary Sisters of Charity in May.  Our St. 
Francis Community was able to donate 16 diaper bags, 
blessings bags, and special gifts to homeless mothers along 
with our regularly scheduled meal.

• Missionary Sisters of Charity in Anacostia – Serve between 
60 and 100 meals.
    o We prepare and serve meals every 2nd Saturday of 
           the month. All donated items are due to Knights Hall 	
           the preceding Thursday by 2pm.
	   • Items due July 8th; 
	        meal delivered and served June 10th.

• Loudoun Homeless Shelter – Serve between 40 and 80 
meals.
    o We prepare and serve meals every 4th Thursday 
           of 	the month. All items are due to the Knights Hall the 	
           preceding Wednesday by 5pm.   
           •  Items due June 21st; 
	        meal delivered and served June 22th.

“Keep the joy of loving God in your heart and share this joy 
with all you meet especially your family.” – Mother Teresa

Join us in works of charity by signing up to purchase items, 
prepare the main dish, bake cookies and cakes, or to 
transport meals and supplies. 

Contact one of us, and we will direct you to the Signup 
Genius lists:
• Fran Beebe franbeebe7@gmail.com
• Carie Losinski: skigators@me.com
• Suzanne Robinson suzannedrobinson@gmail.com

Women’s Council Corner
“No one has greater love than this, to lay 
down one’s life for one’s friends.”  John 15:13

Did you notice something at St. Francis de Sales that needs 
cleaning, repair or maintenance? Our staff is hard at work main-
taining our beautiful property. If you would like to make a sug-
gestion, please direct all repairs and maintenance requests to 
our Facilities Manager, Tim McGinn at 
t.mcginn@saintfrancisparish.org or give him a call at the parish 
office (540) 338-6381, x133. 

 Holy Father Prayer Intentions for June
For the abolition of torture
We pray that the international community may 
commit in a concrete way to ensuring the aboli-
tion of torture and guarantee support to victims 
and their families.

The Mother Teresa’s Garden is being moved closer to the Par-
ish Education Center! We are seeking volunteers to help us 
with donating, volunteering & building a new garden fence. 
Do you have access to fence posts, wire or the ability to install 
it? Or are you able to help us financially with a donation to get 
these items? We need you! 
Please contact Mary Ann Winner at mawinner@gmail.com. 
All are welcome to PLANT A ROW at home. We will start col-
lecting donated bounty on Sundays in the late spring. More 
info coming soon. 
saintfrancisparish.org/ministry/mother-teresas-garden/



THE MINISTRY OF PRAISE
St. Francis de Sales' group of dedicated people 
of prayer, is on its third decade of service. The 
Ministry of Praise is a Spiritual Ministry in which 
prayer, joys and suffering are offered to God 
for the salvation of souls. Membership includes 
the sick, the handicapped, the homebound and 
senior citizens. We are currently inviting anyone 
interested in joining our team of pray-ers to con-
tact Leslie Sheldon at the parish office l.sheldon@
saintfrancisparish.org (please designate Ministry 
of Praise on e-mail). Those who wish to have 
concerns prayed for may write their prayers and 
slip them into the Ministry of Praise box attached 
to the wall in the Narthex. You can also send the 
request on-line. Visit our webpage at 
www.saintfrancisparish.org/prayer-requests/ to fill 
out the form

COUNSELING OFFERED AT SFDS
Jennifer Barry, LCSW from Catholic 
Charities’ Family Services will take ap-
pointments offering Individual, Family or 
Couples Counseling. Jennifer is a licensed 
clinical social worker who received her 
Master of Social Work (MSW) from the 
Catholic University of America. Jennifer 
can be reached for teletherapy or for a 
free consultation. If you are interested in 
scheduling a consultation, please contact 
her at 703-454-1004.

Special Religious Development (SPRED) 
A program designed to support and serve children with developmental 
disabilities and will be offered this fall at St. Francis de Sales Parish for 
the ’23-’24 RE year.  

The SPRED program invites those with disabilities to come together in 
a small faith community to discover God’s presence in their lives and to 
receive the Sacraments of Initiation, based on individual levels of readi-
ness. Children with Down Syndrome, Autism, and Learning Disabilities 
are welcome to join this group!  

The program meets for 12 sessions on Saturday mornings (10 AM- 12 
PM) throughout the year from September – April. During each session, 
the children, along with adult volunteers, participate in catechesis and 
joyful activities that include crafts, music, and spiritual lessons with con-
nections to the Mass, scripture, and daily life. The ability to read is not a 
requirement as all projects and activities are designed to meet the needs 
of children at various levels of achievement.

The Religious Education Department is currently seeking volunteers to 
be Catechists (lead catechist, music catechist, arts and crafts catechist, 
meal/snack catechist), for SPRED. If you are over 18 years of age and 
interested in working with people with disabilities, please consider 
volunteering with the SPRED Program. You will receive far more than you 
can ever give! VIRTUS training is available this summer for anyone not 
yet trained. 

Enrollment begins in July for elementary and middle school children, 
ages 6-12. For more information, please contact Diane Taylor, DRE, at 
(540)338-6381 or email at d.taylor@saintfrancisparish.org.  

Blessing of the Motorcycles Sunday, May 21




